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The Department of Commerce organized a guest lecture on the topic           

“Communication skills”at 12:00 noon through google meet on 3rd         

December,2020. Dr. Mrs.Rashmi Bansal was invited as the guest speaker for the            

webinar. Dr. Mrs.Varsha Panbude , Head of the Department, gave a warm            

welcome to the guest speaker. The webinar was co-ordinated and compered by            

Mrs. Shefali S. Chouksey .  

 



The webinar started with the brief introduction of the guest by Akash Ninawe ,              

student from Dept.  Of Commerce. 

 



The speaker started addressing the students. Following this , the purpose of the              

webinar was told to the  students . The speaker gave information about  

the different ways of communication and encouraged students to take up various            

activities to improve their communication skills. She explained the process of           

effective communication and how activities like hearing, smell, touch, taste and           

sense are also part of communication. She also informed about the various eye             

contact and body posture strategies to communicate the intention of the speaker.            

The speaker gave many examples to clear their doubts for improving their            

communication skills. She also shared the social media page through which           

students may interact with her.  

 



 

After this a round of questions and answers was taken in which the students were               

free to ask their queries to the speaker. 42 students attended the program.. At              

last, the vote of thanks was delivered by Khushi Verma, student of Dept. of              

Commerce.  



 

 



 

 

 



 

The webinar proved to be a great success and positive feedback was received             

wherein students stated that they were benefited by the skills learned and would             

like to attend more such sessions in future. 


